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Newsletter 24th May 2018 
  
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Whanau, Kia Orana,   
 
Our school production is next week and everyone is in full preparation mode. Thank you to all parents and 
caregivers who have helped arrange costumes for the students. The students all look fantastic and do 
enjoy getting dressed up! The students are looking forward to the show. Tickets are on sale now from the 
school office. Please see details below for the times of each show, price etc...  
I strongly encourage you to come along and see our fantastic students involved in a wonderful stage show.  
 
 

School Production “Sweet As” 
We are busy putting the final touches on the Production and can't wait to share it with our school 
community.  Please make sure you have purchased your tickets, as numbers are limited!   
Please ensure that your child is dropped off at the school by 5.30 pm for our 2 evening shows.  ALL 
students need to be here, as they all have parts to play of some kind. 
Rooms 1 & 5 will be meeting in Room 5, Rooms 2 & 4 will be meeting in Room 4, Rooms 3 and 15 will be 
meeting in Rooms 2 & 3, Rooms 6 and 14 will be meeting in Room 14, and Rooms 10 & 11 will be meeting 
in the library/computer suite. 
We kindly ask that parents stay out of these spaces before and after the show, to allow students to get into 
and out of their costumes without distraction. 
If you would like a photo of your child in costume, this can be done after the show outside their classroom 
space. We anticipate that the show will run until approximately 7.30pm.  It is at this time that your child can 
be collected from their allocated classroom space. 
 
We sincerely thank all of our helpers so far who have ensured that this production can take place.  This 
includes all our wonderful grandparents and parents and friends of the school who have been helping to get 
our many costumes and props.  It is a huge undertaking to create 250+ costumes for our production, so 
your help is invaluable! 
We are looking forward to seeing you all there! 

 
Dates and times for the shows are Wednesday 30th at 6pm and Thursday 31st at 11am and 6pm.   
Tickets for the show are $5 per adult/high school student and $2 per child and are available from the office. 
 

 
Chopper Appeal / Mufti Day 

 
Tomorrow, Friday 25th May, we are holding a mufti day to raise funds for the annual chopper appeal.   

Please bring a gold coin donation to help this great cause. 

 

 

 

mailto:office@parawai.school.nz


Donations for family in need 
As you may be aware a family who attend our school lost their home and belongings to a fire this week.  It 
has been decided that the school would like to fundraise to help them, in the first instance for school 
uniforms for the children, and also to provide a helping hand financially.  Any donations gratefully accepted 
and can be made at the school office. 

 
 Netball Draw 

24th May 18 Court 1 Court 2 Court 3 Court 6 

3.30 DUTY TEAM – 4PM START - PARAWAI Year 1 & 2 

4.30 
Bye 

Team 
South 

 

Year 5 & 6 
Year 5 & 6 

TWOM 
Moanataiari 

 

Year 3 & 4 Year 3 & 4 Year 5 & 6 
Te Puru 

Mermaids 
Parawai Silver 

Ferns 
 

 
5.30 

 

Parawai Flyers 
 

South Ataahua 

Matatoki – 
Green Machines 
Parawai Magics 

Te Puru Wonders 
 

Tairua 

TWOM 
 

Te Puru Magix 

 
Pink Shirt Day 

All students enjoyed taking part in our Pink Shirt/Anti Bullying day last Friday.   
It was great to see so many students participating in the day. 

 

    
 
 
 
Te Iwa o Matariki - The Nine Stars of Matariki 
 
Waipuna-ā-rangi 

  
 
Waipuna-ā-rangi welcomes the winter sky waters in all their 
forms – ua (rain) ua nganga (hail) and hukarere (snow) included. 
She sees how these waters contribute to the healthy cycle of 
our earth, and also, the effects when they don’t arrive as 
required. Waipuna-ā-rangi encourages us to reflect about 
climate change, and what we can do today to lessen the 
problem. 
 

 
 



Value of the fortnight:  Respect  – Whakaute   
You are showing respect when you… 

 Treat everyone the way you would like to be treated 

 Treat the property of others with special care 

 Speak politely to people 

 Follow the rules of your school and family 

 Understand other people’s need for time and space. 
 

 

Te Kupu o te Wiki for the week starting Rāhina, 28 Mei 2018 is; 
Hangareka ana! – What a crack up! 
Check out the Kupu Māori page, https://kupu.maori.nz/kupu-o-te-wiki-2017 to link to; and to listen to; each 
weekly phrase as an mp3 recording or download the pdf. 
Tirohia atu te whārangi Kupu Māori, Te Kupu o te Wiki 2017/2018, ki te hono, me ki te whakarongo te 
rerenga kupu ia wiki. Hei whakarongo mp3, hei perēhitanga ranei. 
Ākina te Reo - Give Māori Language a Go! 
 

Lost Property 
Can Parents/Caregivers please check for correct names in uniforms and if you find any uniform that has the 

wrong name can you please send it to the office so it can be returned to its rightful owner. Thank you. 
 

Quote of the Week 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
Friday 25th May   Chopper Appeal Mufti Day – Gold Coin Donation 
Wednesday 30th May    Production “Sweet As” 6pm 
Thursday 31st May   Production “Sweet As” 11am and 6pm 
Monday 4th June   Queen’s Birthday – School Closed 

 
 

Term Dates 2018 
Term 2 – Monday 30th April to Friday 6th July 

Term 3 – Monday 23rd July to Friday 28th September 
Term 4 – Monday 15th October to end date to be confirmed.  

 
Hayden Iles. 
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Community Notices 

 

              


